Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION Il
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

DIVISION ADVISORY
No._|0Z ,s.2025

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that the Parish Pastoral Council for
Responsible Voting (PPCRV) will conduct a Sending-Off Mass for the 2025 National
and Local Elections, to be held on May 5, 2025 (Monday), 5:15 PM, at the Cathedral-
Shrine Parish of St. Joseph, Balanga City, Bataan.

Attached is the copy of the letter from Rev. Fr. Ramon G. Mariano, PPCRV
Director, Diocese of Balanga, for further details and inquiries.
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CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL FOR RESPONSIBLE VOTING
Diocese of Balanga
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April 28,2025
DR. CAROLINA VIOLETA

Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education - Bataan
Balanga City, Bataan

Dear Dr. Violeta,
Greetings of peace!

On behalf of the Diocese of Balanga, we respectfully invite you and the personnel of the
Department of Education - Schools Division of Bataan to the Sending-Off Mass for the 2025
National and Local Elections, to be held on May 5, 2025 (Menday), at 5:15 PM at the
Cathedral-Shrine Parish of St. Joseph, Balanga City, Bataan.

The Holy Mass will be presided over by Most Rev. Rufino C. Sescon, Jr., D.D., Bishop of
Balanga, as a prayerful sending-off for all teachers, officials, and personnel who will be serving
in various capacities during the elections.

We would be deeply honored by your presence, as we come together to seek the guidance,
protection, and blessing of the Almighty for a safe, honest, and peaceful electoral exercise.

Thank you very much, and we look forward to your participation in this important event.

riano

PPCRV DIRECTOR
Diocese’of Balanga



